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OUT18/15622 
 
 
Genevieve Seed 
Senior Planning Officer 
Resource Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
 
genevieve.seed@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Seed 
 

Brandy Hill Quarry Extension - RTS (SSD 5899) 
Response to Submissions 

 
 

 
I refer to your email of 9 October 2018 to the Department of Industry (DoI) in respect to the above 
matter. Comment has been sought from relevant branches of Lands & Water and Department of 
Primary Industries. Any further referrals to Department of Industry can be sent by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 

The department provides the following comments and recommendations for consideration in 
assessment of the proposal. 

DoI Water 
The proposal should incorporate a 30 m buffer zone from the top of the bank of Deadman’s 
Creek, as detailed in the Department’s submission on the EIS. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alison Collaros 
A/Manager, Assessment Advice 
Lands and Water - Strategy and Policy 
16 October 2018 


